
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Friday 12th February 2021 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

As we approach the half term break, I would just like to say a huge “well done” to 

all of our Lavant children and families for making it through a challenging period of 
lockdown learning, and to wish you all a well-deserved and restful half-term break. 

We are so proud of our school community, and our fabulous staff team, for making 
the transition to this recent style of learning as comfortable and enjoyable as 

possible for the children in our school.  Levels of learning and engagement have 
been excellent and while we hope that all children will be back in school in the near 

future, it has been a pleasure to watch the resilience and motivation of our Lavant 
Learners during this tricky time. 

 
Mr King has shown signs of improvement over the last few days and we are hoping 

to hear some good news soon about when he can return home from hospital. We 
have received lots of lovely photos for the “Get Well Soon” gift which we will send 

to him over half-term. If you haven’t yet provided a photo of your child holding a 
short message for Mr King, please could you send one in to the office 

(office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk) by 4pm today. 

 
Just a reminder that our planned INSET day on 22nd February has been postponed, 

and school will be open to key workers and providing our remote provision for those 
learning at home as usual on this day. We are expecting an announcement as to 

when children will likely be returning to school (and what this may look like) in the 
near future, and will be in touch as soon as any key announcement is made. 

 
Thank you again for carefully following government lockdown guidelines to keep our 

community as safe as possible. We hope you all have a lovely, restful half-term 
break. 

 
Kindest regards, 

 
 

 
 

Daniel Taylor 

Deputy Head teacher 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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